
 
 
Thrunscoe Primary and Nursery Academy,  
Trinity Road, Cleethorpes, NE Lincs, DN35 8UL. 
Tel: 01472 320781   
Email: office@thrunscoe.academy  
Website: www.thrunscoeacademy.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr S. P. Bate B Ed (Hons), NPQH 
Chair of Governors: Mr R. H. Sperr 
 

 

17/07/2024 
 
 

Green Power 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to share with you an innovative project planned for the next academic 

year here at Thrunscoe Primary and Nursery Academy. Starting this September, we will 

be embarking on an exhilarating journey with our upper Key Stage 2 children to design, 

build, and race a 'GreenPower' electric car. 

GreenPower is a charitable organisation dedicated to inspiring young people worldwide 

to excel in Science, Technology, Engineering, and Maths (STEM).  

As an ongoing project, our younger children will also benefit from participating in the 

future, ensuring that this initiative continues to enrich our curriculum for years to come. 

To make this project a reality, we are reaching out to local businesses and sponsors for 

support. Initially, the costs are estimated at approximately £1800. In return for their 

sponsorship, which does not need to be the full amount, we will proudly display 

company stickers on our finished car, acknowledging their generous contribution. 

This unique experience will allow us to teach the children a wide range of skills, from 

teamwork and problem-solving to practical knowledge about sustainable technologies in 

the green industry. It's a fantastic opportunity for our students to engage deeply with 

real-world applications of their learning. 

Enclosed with this letter is an image of an existing car from Healing Primary Academy, 

providing a glimpse of what our students will be working towards. Currently, we will be 

the only two schools in our local area offering this experience. We look forward to 

joining them on race days and showcasing the talent and dedication of our students. 
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We thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. If 

you or anyone you know would like to contribute to this exciting initiative or learn more 

about our project, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S P Bate and Mr A Howard 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


